Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked:

At any point between 2010 and 2014 did your local authority publish a Child Poverty Needs Assessment and develop and publish a Child Poverty Strategy or Family Poverty Strategy?
Does your local authority currently have a Child Poverty Strategy and/or a Family Poverty Strategy in place? When was this strategy published? What time period does the strategy cover? Is the strategy publicly available? Please can you provide an electronic link to where the strategy is published? 

The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
If your local authority doesn’t have a Child or Family Poverty Strategy in place, is such a strategy currently being developed and when will this strategy be published? 

We are currently working on a Food Poverty programme as part of the Feeding Britain Pilot.  We don’t currently have a date for its publication.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

